
 

 

NOTICE 

 

 

As scheduled, the all-candidates’ meeting for the upcoming students’ 
election, 2024 was held in the PIC office today. It was decided by the 
majority that we shall hold a session tomorrow at 11 AM in the 
backstairs area (ground floor) of Umang Bhawan, wherein every 
interested candidate (for all posts including CCs) shall be given an 
opportunity to deliver a 5 minutes’ electoral address to the students 
gathering. 

Every such candidate so delivering the address shall also take a 
pledge not to deface the public property as required by various rules 
and regulations applicable to the said elections. 

Interested candidates may register their names with the Election 
Officer till 10.45 AM tomorrow in the PIC office.  

All students of LC II are encouraged to attend the session. 

 

 

Dr. Saurabh Rana 

Election Officer, LC II 

Dated 24-09-24 


